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My entire family opposes any plans to use public parks and/or golf courses to accommodate the
Homeless although we have empathy for their plight the solution being propose will not only
negatively affect the nearby residents but are merely a temporary solution to the Problem. These
parks are meant for family recreation and not as “dumping grounds” of the Cities self created
problems. By doing what is being proposed you are just worsening the problem. 
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